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ALL INDIA BANK OFFICERS’ CONFEDERATION 
(Registered under the Trade Unions Act 1926, Registration No.:3427/Delhi) 

State Bank of India Officers’ Association 
04th Floor, SBI Administrative Unit, No. 86, Rajaji Salai, Chennai- 600 001 

Phone: 044-25227170 Tel/Fax 044 25227170 
E-Mail: aiboc.sectt@gmail.com 

Letter No: AIBOC/2017/17         Dated: 26/04/2017 
 
To, 
Shri Arun Jaitley 
Hon’ble Minister of Finance 
Government of India 
North Block, Cabinet Secretariat,  
Raisina Hill 
New Delhi - 110 001 
 

Respected Sir, 

REQUEST FOR AN APPOINTMENT 

At the outset, I would like to extend heartfelt greetings on behalf of the AIBOC, an 
organisation representing 2,85,000 Bank Officers in the Banking Industry 
covering Public Sector, Private Sector, RRBs and Co-operative Banks.    

02. We are very grateful to you for your appreciation to the Bank Officers for the 
successful implementation of the Jandhan Yojana Scheme, implementation of the 
Demonetisation exercise and implementation of other Government schemes.   

03. We, from AIBOC, are concerned about several issues that have been plaguing 
the Banking sector. We, as major stakeholders, have concrete and constructive 
suggestions for Turn Around Plan. We are committed to strive all out for the 
betterment of our mother institutions and will support all positive endeavours of 
the Government in this regard.  In this context, we wish to seek an appointment 
with your good office at a mutually convenient date and time to discuss the 
following issues. 

a) MoU and Turnaround Plan for 11 Banks 

b) The menace of NPA and effective means for upgradation and 
reduction. 

c) The need for recruitment in PSU Banks to implement the various 
programmes of the Government to reach out to the nooks and 
corners of the country. 

d)  Improvement of CD ratio especially in rural and semi urban areas 
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e) Strategies to augment credit offtake in Agricultural sector 

f) Ensuing 11th Bipartite Wage Negotiations 

g) Gyan Sangam 3 

h) The Role of Banks Board Bureau 

i) HR Policies  in the Banks 

03. We would deem it a privilege if you kindly arrange to have a threadbare 
discussion with our representatives on the above mentioned issues as well as 
on various challenges that the Banks are facing and work together for taking 
the country to greater heights. 

 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

 

With regards, 
 

 
 
(D. T. Franco) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 


